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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Enrichment: 

Layston proudly hosted a cup stacking event on Friday 24th November 

which was attended by a team from Millfield. The children chosen for 

the cup stacking teams from both schools had a great time. Thank you to 

Charlie Johnson and Charlie Rome from Millfield for supporting the 

children. 

After School Clubs: 

A reminder that all after school clubs will not continue after this week. 

Christmas post box: 

The Christmas post box will be out in the hall from Monday 11th 

December. Children will be able to post Christmas cards to their friends 

across the school. Please remember to write the full name of the child on 

the envelope and the class so that the Y4 children can deliver these to 

the correct children! 

Christmas Fair: 

The annual FOLS Christmas Fair was a great success this year, raising a grand total of £1298! Thank you so much to all our 

families that attended. The money raised will be going towards enrichment opportunities for the children. The wonderful 

Layston choir performed their carols beautifully, bringing a tear to the eye. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas production: 

Play performances will take place on Wednesday 13th December 1:30-15:05, Thursday 14th December 1:30-15:05 and Friday 

15th December 17:30-19:05. Doors open from 1:15pm for afternoon performances. For the evening performance Y4 children will 

need be at school by 4:45pm, the rest of the children will need to arrive at 5:00pm. Doors will open to parents at 5:00pm. FOLS 

will be serving refreshments for all performances.  

Reception children will be performing the Nativity at St Peter’s Church on Tuesday 19th December. We aim to start at 9:30 and 

YR parents will need to have pre booked due to restricted numbers in the church.   

Christmas Jumper/ Dinner day: 

On Monday 18th December, children are welcome to come to school wearing their Christmas jumpers or outfits. On this day we 

will be having our Christmas Lunch please remember there will be no cold option.  

 

Best wishes  

Adele McMurrough 

Headteacher 
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